Support our school while you shop!

Dear Parents,

Our school participates in a fundraising program called RaiseRight, formerly known as Shop with SCRIP.

The RaiseRight program offers gift cards from national, local, and online retailers. They’re the same gift cards that you can buy at stores and restaurants. Over 700 national retailers participate in the program including Amazon, Publix, Walmart, Target, Chilis, Subway, Bath & Body Works, The Home Depot, Lowe’s, Shell, and many others. 

You’re probably asking yourself how purchasing SCRIP cards help us raise money. It’s simple –participating retailers sell discounted gift cards to GACS. Families purchase and spend the gift cards for full face value and GACS receives the rebate amount. For example, if you purchase a $50 gift card to Chilis, GACS earns 11% from the sale of that gift card which amounts to $5.50.  Last year, our families raised over $2,500 for our school using this program. 

The RaiseRight program is honored nationally so the gift cards can be purchased from GACS and given as gifts to friends and loved ones even if they don’t live locally. You can also share our program with your friends and families!

RaiseRight is a simple and effective fundraising program that is offered various times throughout the school year.  New this year, the rebate amount you earn for the school may go towards volunteer hours. Every $25 in rebates you generate will equal one (1) volunteer hour. The purchase does not have to be at one time but rather a running total over the entire year.  Please keep track of your rebate amounts so you don’t miss out on this benefit. We can also generate a report for you at the end of the year that totals your rebate amount.

There are three ways to order gift cards: online at www.raiseright.com, using the RaiseRight App on your phone, or download, print, and return an order form that is available on the PFA website, https://www.gacspfa.com/year-round-programs. Please visit the PFA website for additional information or resources. Our school enrollment code is 35L9EFDF4896.

If you wish to have your order sent home with your child in their Friday folder, please be sure to complete and return the release waiver in advance. This can be found on the PFA website at the above link.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will process bulk orders four times this year: September 26, 2022, December 5, 2022, February  20, 2023, and April 17, 2023. Information will be sent home in the Friday folder prior to each order. If you would like to order outside of this window, please contact me at the email address below. 

Please keep in mind that you can order gift cards directly from the app and have them shipped directly to your home. You can also order e-gift cards from the app and use them immediately! 

Thank you for supporting our school. Feel free to email me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely, 
Vicki Fracassi
vicki.fracassi@yahoo.com
